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October 24, 2016

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor

Columbus, Ohio 43215
RE:  
In the Matter of the Commission Review of the Capacity Charges of Ohio Power Company 
and Columbus Southern Power Company, Case No. 10-2929-EL-UNC et al.

Dear Ms. McNeal:

This afternoon, the Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel received the PUCO Staff’s motion to suspend the procedural schedule and its request for an expedited ruling.  OCC intends to file a response to the PUCO Staff's pleading tomorrow.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (614) 466-1291.

Sincerely,

/s/ William Michael

William Michael (0070921)

Counsel of Record

Assistant Consumers’ Counsel

Copies to:  Parties of Record

AEs:  Greta See & Sarah Parrot
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Your Residential Utility Consumer Advocate


